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You cant mandate technology, especially technology that most citizens cant afford. The current
electrical grid is not remotely ready, now or in the forseable future, to handle the reuquirement to
provide supply for EV vehicles. This decision would ignore the distastarous environmental impact
of Lithium mining worldwide. Please reconsider this decision. It will have a negative effect on
every aspect of Washington's economy and drive more individuals into homelessness.


